

## UNIFIED MILITARY AFFAIRS COUNCIL

April 17, 2015

David Apkarian
Trans Tech Systems
1594 State Street
Schenectady, New York 12304

APR 27 2015

Dear David:

On behalf of the Unified Military Affairs Council (UMAC), we'd like to thank you for your generous support of the 2015 Joint Services Spring Formal, celebrating the Centennial Anniversary of the U.S. Naval Reserve. Your support contributed to the success of the event.

Over 200 people attended the event. A combination of active duty military, veterans, and community leaders gathered together to celebrate the Centennial Anniversary of the Naval Reserve. What a wonderful way to celebrate the military presence that exists in the Capital Region. The Spring Formal gave many civilians a "taste" of military traditions, which included the "Parade of Beef," Military Toasts, and thoughts from our guest speaker, RDML Teneyck Powell, III, Commander of the New York Naval Militia.

We're pleased to announce that more than \$6,000 was raised for the UMAC ShopRite Military Scholarship Fund. This fund allows for a Service man or woman and/or their dependents to further their education. The Scholarship is presented once a year.

We sincerely hope you enjoyed the evening. We look forward to you to seeing you again in 2016!

Regards,

Kathleen Lincoln

GE Power & Water

CDR. Wincent Refry

NOSC Schenectady

Shannon DeFreese

ShopRite Supermarkets